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Dear Families, 

 

 

Re:  SCHOOL CLOSED 6th NOVEMBER 2020 DUE TO OPERATIONAL REASONS 

 

Due to a number of key staff having to self-isolate, Burton Borough School will be closed 

tomorrow (6th November 2020) for operational reasons as we will not be able to safely open 

the school. 

 

I would like to stress that this is not due to a public health need. 

 

All lessons will take place on Teams and resources will be also be available there. 

 

All students have been shown how to access Teams and have their usernames and 

passwords.  A guide to remind them will be emailed to you soon. 

 

Taking the decision to close Burton Borough School has not been taken lightly and I would 

like to apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

 

Please look out for further communication on what the plans are for next week. 

 

Thank you for your understanding during these unprecedented times. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes and stay safe, 

 

 

 

 

Krissi Carter 

Principal 


